Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT Construction Licensing Industry Board has received the petition for declaratory statement from Adam M. Harden. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Section 489.127(7), Florida Statutes as it applies to the petitioner.

In regards to the issuance of a certificate during an administrative disciplinary proceeding. The Board will consider this petition at its meeting scheduled for January 12, 2007, at 8:30a.m., in Jacksonville, Florida.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: G. W. Harrell, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, Northwood Centre, 1940 N. Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0750.
